
 
 

 

    PRESIDENT’S CORNER 
     

     February, 2015 

 
 Holidays are over and families have gone home. Hope all had a great holiday and a happy January. 

January is a busy and productive time for SBBCH and looking for good things in 2015. 

  

 First I’d like to thank Linda and Rob Adams for allowing us to invade their home for our annual Board of 

Director’s meeting. THANK YOU SO MUCH. Many things were accomplished and as always, lots to eat. I don’t know about 

the others, but I went home feeling like a beached whale. 

 

 We are all looking forward to 2015. There are more opportunities to invite the public to join us to see what we 

are about. The hope is to come have fun and perhaps wish to be a part of the things we do. 

 

 Also new and closer ties to young riders and their horses, to have fun and mentor, as well as their mentoring of 

us in their perceptions. Sometimes we also could use this from their eye level. 

 

 More scheduled fun rides, training, trail projects clinics, and more. So when opportunities arise-TELL A FRIEND-

and let them see what we are about. We are not just about work, but a host of opportunities and fun on and with horses. 

 

 Lots to see and do for 2015, so I hope to see you at our February meeting. Come see what’s new and what’s 

coming up. Until then. 

 

        Be safe and have fun. 

 

        Bill Holt-President 


